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Attendance 

EYFS   96% 

Year 1  96% 

Year 2  97% 

Year 3  98% 

Year 4  96% 

Year 5  98% 

Year 6  97% 

Whole school  97% 

House Points 

News and updates: 

Last week Reception started their fun Friday activities. Poppies showed curiousity and 
engagement when exploring the conservation area in their first Forest School session. 
Buttercups were healthy and engaged during PE and Bluebells used teamwork when 
putting on aprons and making fork biscuits in their first cooking session. It was fantastic to 
see our HEART values already in action in EYFS. 
 

Mrs Manning’s Message 

Dear parents and carers, 

We are thrilled to share with you the wonderful 
week of learning we've had here at school. From 
exciting new bike skills to impressive independent 
written work, a day of languages and scientific 
planting and growing, the children have truly shown 
their dedication, engagement and enthusiasm! 

SEND coffee morning – Thursday 10th October 

We would like to remind you to join us for our SEND 
(Special Educational Needs and Disabilities) Coffee 
Morning on Thursday 10th October from 9:00 to 
10:30 am. This will be a fantastic opportunity to 
learn more about Education and Health Care Plans 
(EHCPs) and the application process to support 
children with additional needs. The school nurse will 
also be available to discuss any health-related 
concerns or questions you may have. We hope to 
see many of you there! 

Thank you for your continued support. We look 
forward to sharing another exciting week of learning 

ahead.       
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News and updates: Reading Assemblies  
During our KS1 reading assembly this week, Miss Goodfellow read ‘It’s a no 

Money Day’ by Kate Milner. ‘This powerful picture book tells the story of a  

Litte girl and her mum’s experience of a bare food cupboard on a day when there is no 

More money in mum’s purse. Although mum feels embarrassed, her young daughter 

remains optimistic and sees the positive in all the no-money activities they can do like 

reading and drawing and even visiting the food bank, where she chats happily to a kind 

lady who gives her biscuits and squash. It’s a book that encourages reflection and 

conversation, and I believe deserves a place in every classroom.’ (Miss Goodfellow)  

In KS2, Miss Roberts explored the book ‘Wonder’ by R.J. Palacio. ‘I selected this book to  

            help raise awareness of children who may feel or appear different to others,  

            offering a glimpse into their experiences to encourage a shift in how others perceive 

            and treat them. The children were very engaged and enjoyed the book’s teaser, 

            leaving many to want to read it themselves! (Miss Roberts) 

News and updates:  

Our Year 6 students have made a brilliant start in their new roles. Here are the House 
Captains, School Councillors, Reading Ambassadors, EAL Reading Buddies and Door 
Monitors. They are all taking-on their new responsibilities with enthusiasm and should 
prove a great asset to our school. Thank you, Year 6. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Many of our Year 6’s are now spending a day learning the road skills required to achieve 
their certificate for Level 2 in Bikeability. Steve and the team have been very impressed 
with the determination and standard of the children so far, despite some rather heavy 
downpours! 
 

European Languages Day 
This week Trinity celebrated European Day of Languages. We used this day to highlight to 
our pupils the importance of linguistic diversity and cultural understanding. We promoted 
the learning of different languages and celebrate the rich cultural heritages of our children 
throughout the school. The children participated in interactive activities such as quizzes, 
reading lessons and learning common phrases in various European languages. On the 
playground, we engaged in multicultural games and songs, creating an inclusive 
environment, embracing all cultures.  
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

   
 


